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Notice
Date:-17/01/2020

All the students to note that the college shall re-open on Tuesday
21 January, 2020 after completion the semester examination and
classes shall resume as per regular timing. An attendance of 75%
mandatory as per the university rules and no relaxation of any kind
shall be given to the students who fail to attend the 75% lectures in
the upcoming even semester.

All the students are advised to follow above instructions.

N.B.- 1. Said instructions are not applicable for those students,
involves in outdoor games (IHM).
2. Class routine will be issued shortly.
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